
 

Consistory meetings have moved to the third Tuesday of each month. The 
next Consistory meeting is October 20.  

Next communion is on October 27 

 

 



 

Please tune your radio in to 88.1 FM 

Sunday, October 4, 2020 Drive-In/Outdoor Worship Service 10:30 AM 

PRAYER OF INVOCATION 

PREPARATION FOR THE WORD 

PRELUDE  

CALL TO WORSHIP  

HYMN OF ADORATION #342, “Just as I am Without One Plea” 

PRAYER OF ADORATION 

CONFESSION OF SINS 

   Almighty and most merciful Father, we have erred and strayed from Your 
ways like lost sheep. We have followed too much the devices and desires of 
our own hearts. We have offended against Your holy laws. We have left 
undone those things which we ought to have done; and we have done those 
things which we ought not to have done; and there is nothing good in us. O 
Lord, have mercy upon us, miserable offenders. Spare those, O God, who 
confess their faults. Restore those who are penitent; according to Your 
promises declared unto men in Christ Jesus our Lord. Grant that we may 
hereafter live a godly, righteous, and sober life; to the glory of His name. Amen 

ASSURANCE OF PARDON 

HYMN OF THANKSGIVING #560, “For the Beauty of the Earth” 

RECEPTION OF THE WORD 

SCRIPTURE  Micah 6-7 

SERMON “Living A Life of Continual Repentance” Rev. Jarrod Crawford 

RESPONSE TO THE WORD  

PASTORAL PRAYER, OFFERTORY PRAYER, AND LORD’S PRAYER 

HYMN OF RESPONSE #203, “And Can It Be That I Should Gain” 

APOSTLES’ CREED AND GLORIA PATRI  

BENEDICTION 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

GOD BE WITH YOU 

 

 
Bundle Up Butler 2020 

Because of the uncertainties related to the transmission of COVID-19 virus and 
out of an abundance of caution, Center for Community Resources will not be 
accepting donations of gently used winter coats this year.  Only new, unused 
coats will be distributed to those in need at this year's Bundle Up Butler event 
on Friday October 16th.  Monetary donations are always gratefully received for 
purchase of coats.  Thank you for your generosity in years past and 
understanding why this change in practice was necessary this year.  
 


